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12/04/24 
AFTER-SCHOOL CHILD CARE CLUB – COMING SOON! 

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
I can now confirm that we will be opening our after-school childcare provision from  
Monday 10th June, 2024.  
 
Sessions times, costs and availability:  
 

 Available after the Academy Day, Monday to Friday (3.30pm – 5.30pm), TERM TIME 
ONLY. 

 Each evening session will be split into 4 blocks of ‘half hour payment blocks’. 

 3.30pm - 4pm (1 block = £2.50 per pupil). 

 3.30pm – 4.30pm (2 blocks = £5 per pupil). 

 3.30pm – 5pm (3 blocks = £7.50 per pupil). 

 3.30pm – 5.30pm (4 blocks = £10 per pupil). 

 Included in the price is a snack and drink for pupils. 

 A sibling discount of 10% will be applied to bookings where more than one child from a 
family is accessing childcare at the same time. 

 Depending on your eligibility, you will be able to use ‘TAX FREE CHILDCARE’ (TFC) and 
‘UNIVERSAL CREDIT CHILDCARE’ (UCC) subsidies to help with paying to access our after 
school childcare provision. 

 We will be using an online booking system; will allow you to book in advance the times 
required. 

 Numbers of places will be limited; the online system will automatically stop taking 
bookings once the daily maximum number is reached. 

What next: 

 I am aware that individual family circumstances may have changed since our first 
questionnaire was released in January 2024.  Therefore, if you are now interested in 
accessing our after school childcare from June 2024, and you haven’t completed a quick 
questionnaire previously, then please complete the questionnaire that will be sent to 
you, via text, this evening.          

 PLEASE COMPLETE THE QUESTIONNAIRE BY THURSDAY 18TH APRIL 2024, 5PM.  THE 
LINK SENT TO YOUR PHONE WILL CEASE TO WORK AT THIS TIME. 
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 Completing the questionnaire does not guarantee you a place; it simply allows us to 
see what extra interest we have, what payment methods you may use and how many 
staff we actually require. 

 Parents / Carers who have already completed the questionnaire in the past week, need 
not do so again (parents / carers who expressed interest initially).  

 

I will be back in touch, in due course, to announce when the booking system will go ‘LIVE’. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 
 
 
Mr S. P. Bate 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


